- ?s;::%or 18, 1925,
Dear Mr. Taylor:

Thank you very much indeed for your letter of
the Sth instant, which has followed me a loug way
before finally overtaking me, and for the kind words,
with regnrd to myself, tontained therein, and, also,
for your kindly cownt&bn uy Saskatoon speech. My
on:_ly hope is that in the fgturo conduot of my duties I
vill contimue to merit your gonfidence and sapvort,

Thinge are looking mmch better in the Fest than they
have hitherto for years. A Streng-wave of sentiment
1s arising against the Government throughout the country -
generally which I firmly believe will swamp the present
adminietration. ;

Very sincerely yours,

William Taylor, Feq.,
McDonald Hills,
Sask.
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